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Food Packaging Regulatory Statement for Kodak Sonora Process Free Plates

Kodak has evaluated Sonora Process Free Plates for compliance with food packaging
regulations in the European Market. These plates do not come into direct contact with the
exterior surfaces of packaging media during printing. However, it is possible that extremely
low amounts of the plate coating itself may be transferred to the packaging via the printing
ink during production. Tests under typical and model conditions followed by analysis of the
data have demonstrated that all potentially transferrable plate components are within
permitted migration limits such that Kodak Sonora Process Free Plates meet the requirements
of the EU Framework Regulation (EC) No 1935/2004, the Swiss Ordinance on Materials and
Articles in Contact with Food (SR 817.023.21) and the Dutch Commodities Act on food contact
materials (kenmerk 328583-117560-VGP).

At the same time, please note that Kodak Sonora Process Free Plates have not been tested
across all production situations and that manufacturers and printers have the legal
responsibility to confirm that their food packaging satisfies all food contact regulatory
requirements.
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